
 

 

 

Urgent Government action Required!! 

It is now 31 days to 2022, plus three years, to the banning of gas boilers in new 
homes. 

Urgent Government action is required to bring about the huge transition from 
gas to Infrared/infrared with solar. 

Currently there are 240,000 new houses being built a year. Currently there are 
30,000 heat pumps being installed a year. Leaving a huge shortfall of 210,000. 

By 2025 another 720,000 new houses will have been built and 90,000 heat 
pumps installed, based on current figures. Leaving an even larger shortfall of 
630,000. Very sobering figures, I think that you will agree? 

It is patently obvious that heat pumps will not fill the huge gap, so what will? 

Will it be infrared/infrared with solar? I think not until both industries get their 
act together. 

Infrared Companies across the board need to sell what is truly infrared and 
they also need to expand their businesses with outside investment. 

Solar Companies need to provide solar PV with batteries, capable of providing 
all year-round energy, allied to sufficient investment to do so. 

We for our part, with the investment and manufacturing provided by 
www.heat4all.at will provide infrared of the highest quality and service existing. 

It is now the turn of Government to take this all onboard and set up a Finance 
Plan, via a government agency, to allow consumers to purchase solar with 
infrared, at the cost of £100 per month over 96 months, while enjoying free or 
very near free heating bills. That arrangement of solar with infrared will achieve 
zero carbon, which is something we all want.  

Please Government, start to think and act positively and get on with the job of 
transferring from gas to infrared/solar with infrared over the next three years. 

 
Web: www.infraredreplacinggas.com 

Email: david@infraredreplacinggas.com 
Telephone: 07872900149 
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